
Meeting Summary
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: AUGUST 9, 2022

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,

and spreading success through networks and other strategies.

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE
Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and Specialists
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects
from the meeting.

 Arthritis Research Canada – Knee Injury – Vancouver
Coastal Health

 PHSA – Eating Disorders project – Provincial
 PHSA – Family-based Therapy: Eating Disorders – Provincial
 Eating Disorders – Thompson Region
 Discharge Planning – Thompson Region
 Orthopedic Referrals – East Kootenay
 CBT Skills Society – Incorporating EDI into the CBT Spread

Initiative – Provincial
 Maternity Care Centre – Prince George

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES
Meeting Dates
Committee members provided feedback on the 2023 SCC
meeting dates. Key changes proposed include:
 Committee meetings to be held on the third Tuesday of

each month
 December SCC meetings to be removed
 May and September meetings to be held in person

The committee expressed concerns about conflicts with SSC
meetings and the potential for large quantities of materials to
review at once. They requested that JCC staff conduct an
additional review of the meeting dates to ensure the most
efficient approach is implemented.

Pain BC Demo Presentation
Gregg Moor, project manager at Pain BC, provided an update
on the programs supported by Shared Care, including the BC
ECHO for Chronic Pain, the Healthcare Provider Database, the
BC Adaptive Mentorship Network for Pain, Mental Health and
Substance Use, and Sustainability Planning.

Expression of Interest (EOI)/Proposal Process
Finalization
Laura Anderson presented an update regarding the SCC
Expression of Interest and proposal process finalization. To
support streamlining and simplification, it was proposed that
the current process is revised so that every community
completes an EOI and a proposal form.

The committee approved the changes to the EOI and Proposal
processes. Going forward, communities will complete both an
EOI and a proposal form.

Digital Health Strategy and Connected Health
System Update
Dawn Lake and Michael Tatto from the Provincial Health
Services Authority presented an update alongside IT consultant
Colin King on the Connected Health System, detailing the
objectives of the Digital Health Strategy, Doctors of BC EMR
survey findings, and the proposed approach to address current
challenges.

Spreading Quality Improvement (SQI) Overview
with Shared Care
Dr Lee Ann Martin updated members on the Spreading Quality
Improvement initiative, highlighting key principles, core
components of a successful project, and activities implemented
to support effective learning and spread.


